

## COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

David E. Brown, D.C. Director

Department of Health Professions
Perimeter Center
9960 Mayland Drive, Sules 300
Henrico, Virginia 23233-1463

www.dhp.virginia.gov TEL (804) 367- 4-00 FAX (804) 527- 4175

November 12, 2015

John H. Baker, M.D. 2810 Catamount Court Durham, NC 27704

RE: License No.: 0101-040892

Dear Dr. Baker:

The Virginia Board of Medicine ("Board") has received verification of your compliance with the Consent Order entered October 21, 2015.

Therefore, I have determined that this matter should be CLOSED effective this date. Our records have been updated to reflect that you have a full and unrestricted license to practice in the Commonwealth of Virginia.

Please be advised that this decision does not relieve you of your responsibility to continue to comply with the Virginia Health Practitioners' Monitoring Program ("HPMP") until you successfully complete the program.

Pursuant to §54.1-2400.2 of the *Code of Virginia*, a signed copy of this letter shall remain ir the custody of the Department of Health Professions as a public record, and shall be made available for public inspection and copying upon request.

The Board wishes you well in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

William L. Harp, M.D.

**Executive Director** 

Virginia Board of Medicine

cc: Jennie Wood, Case Manager, Discipline [161683] Lynn Taylor, Sr. Administrative Assistant Susan Brooks, Administrative Proceedings Division